
6th January 2013 
 
Dear Beaver Parents 
 
This year marks the 20th Anniversary of the inauguration of our Colony.  Although our first 
Beaver meeting did not start until September 1993, we will start  celebrating this milestone 
from January till December.   
 
It is to let Beavers enrolled in this year, especially those who will advance to the Cub Scout  
Section in 2013-4, to share the exciting experience of celebrating our birthday. 
 
We will have a "Kick Off" Ceremony when we resume our regular meeting on 9th January, 
followed by: 

1. joining many other Beavers in our neighbourhood in a day of outdoor fun on 3rd Feb. 
Sunday 

2. joining brothers and sisters in Scouting in a church service on 17th Feb. Sunday 
3. having a Chinese New Year Family Fun Evening on 20th Feb. (Wednesday) during our 

regular meeting when parents and siblings are invited 
4. holding a Winter Sleepover in a heated lodge at Woodland Trail Scout Camp on 2nd - 

3rd March (Saturday to Sunday) 
5. joining a Bowling Night with members of our Group  on 13th March (Wednesday) 

These represent some of the activities that are forthcoming.  Please visit our web page 
http://www.11thtorontogroup.ca/Default.aspx?section=Colony&page=20122013Activity.html  
for all activity updates. 
 
For the safety of the Beavers, we ask that when attending meeting, please change into regular 
shoes before entering the Gym and leave the winter boots in the corridor. 
 
Thanks.  
 
Yours in Scouting, 
 
 
 
Alex Chan. 
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